
San Diego County Sheriff's Department
Post Ofûce Box 939062 a San Diego, California 92193-9062

William D. Gore, Sheffi

June 8,2017

Federal Communication Commission
1270 Fairfteld Road

Gettysburg, P A 17 325 -7 245

Ref: Request for STA - Testing

In compliance with part 90 $1.93l(bx2)(iii) Special Temporary Authority (STA), the County of San

Diego hereby asks the Commission for permission to conduct tests on NPSPAC post-reband

frequencies to gather the necessary data in preparation for a future application for regular
authorization. Testing of these frequencies is critical to public safety operations.

San Diego County is testing a new P25 simulcast land mobile radio system that will provide

improved and expanded-coverage for dispatch of Police, Fire and Local Govemment Emergency

services in San Diego and Imperial Counties.

STA applications have been approved through the Region 5 Regional Planning Chair and the

Transition Administrator. Both letters are attached to this application.

If you have any questions, please contact Anna Holmes at (858) 694-3210,
email : anna.holmes@sdsheriff.org, or Fax (8 5 8) 49 5 -5 47 6.

Sincerely

WILLIAM D. GORE,

J^r^?n"
Susan M. Willy, Manager
Regional Communications System

SMW:ao
Showings:
Region 5 Regional Planning Chair Letter of Concurrence
Transition Administrator Letter of Concurrence
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